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16th Hovember, 1949.

Dear 5&‘;

I beg to acknowledge recelpt of your letter of the
1lth instant intimating that the steamer "TAHCHEE" is
laid up in the River Fal with ne prospect of her belng
recommissioned at the present time, and I have to
inform you that in the circumstances the Committee are
agreeable to the renewal of the stoppeel atay tubes in
the starboard boller being postponed for the present,

Yours falthfully,

copy to Falmouth
Clerk to the

"< 2020

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation

Caxton House, Westminste
LONDON, S.¥.ls ?




